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I travel from Cecil Hills to Botany nightly for work. The rise in costs has resulted in me paying an 
average of 70.00 per week, the M7 portion or new extension costs are not reimbursed even 
partially. This has become far to expensive and other modes of transport are not possible given 
my night shift. This has lead to me losing sleep because I need to go the long way around to avoid 
paying the tolls due to the financial burden. 


